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30th April 2021 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities on Offer for Summer Term 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

We are delighted to be able to offer a Lego Club for pupils in Reception on a Tuesday this term. 

Due to the pandemic and the school Risk Assessment we cannot mix children from different year 

groups.  Therefore we have had to limit the number of places in each club. This will start week 

commencing the 10th May 2021 and will run for 8 weeks. Starting straight after school till 

4.00pm. 

 

The club will run over an 8-week period at a charge of £8 

 

Payment needs to be made online via School Gateway and the places will be allocated on a first 

come first served basis. If you have not yet activated your School Gateway account please visit 

the website www.schoolgateway.com or download the app from your app store.   

 

The payment will go live on Tuesday 4th May at 8am.  Once all places have been allocated the 

payment will no longer be visible on the School Gateway and you will not be able to book your 

child onto the activity.  Due to the limited numbers we are unable to accommodate every child in 

the year group, therefore we advise you book your child a place as soon as the payment goes live.  

If your child is pupil premium, (entitled to free school meals), then this activity is available at a 

50% discount so £4.00. 

 

Once places have been allocated there will be more information to follow. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs McGibney 

Head Teacher 
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